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17th September 2024 

Dear parents and carers, 

I’m writing to you to provide you with information about some of the events coming up in school over this term including the dates of the parents’ evenings and the arrangement for each of these activities. 

11th October Mental Health Awareness Day 

Pupils will be learning all about how to manage and support their own mental health, non-uniform day where pupils are asked to wear yellow if they want too and where we will be participating in a range of activities to support their own mental health. 

11th October 
PTA meeting at 11:00  at Croft in the conference room, all parents welcome to attend and we would love to see you in school and joining in to support the school and our pupils. 

14th October 

During this week all teachers will be looking at the class groups to ensure that pupils are following the best curriculum route and are in the correct group to meet their needs, this could be in terms of the academic route or the social and emotional needs of pupils. If we think that some pupils need to be moved class staff will inform you of this as well as the reasons for this.  This will start after the half-term holidays. 

14th 15th ,17th ,18th  and 21st   October 

 The school photographer will be in school on the dates above and we will be sending these home.  Details of how school photographs can be ordered will be sent out separately.  

18th October  Show Racism the Red Card 

Pupils will be learning all about racism and the impact this can have on various peoples. 


11th -17th October Anti-bullying week 

Pupils will be taking part in several activities related to anti-bullying and ensuring that pupils understand that bullying will not be tolerated in any form at Croft   Pupils will learn about what bullying is, what form it can take and the impact that this can have. 


4th and 11th November 3:30-4:30  Parents evenings 

These parent evenings are for both primary and secondary pupils, Parents/carers of primary pupils are able to book either the 4th or the 11th of November for 20 minutes to see their child’s class staff.  This will be face to face but if parents would prefer a telephone conversation this can also be arranged.  Please either let us know via dojo or by contacting the school office. If you would like your child to stay behind after school could you also please let us know. 

Secondary pupils- 4th November is available for pupils in year 7 and 8. 
                              11th November is available for pupils in years 9,10,11 

Teachers will be available for a discussion about the progress that your child has made both academically and socially. This will also be an opportunity to ask any questions or raise any queries that you may have.  Due to the numbers of pupils in school I’m afraid parents of secondary pupils are unable to book a place.  Details for this will be sent out later. 


 5th and 6th December – PTA Christmas activities 

Pupils will be participating in a range of activities organised by the PTA and will be completely free of charge. This is an event just for pupils. 


10th December Reading Rewards 

Those pupils who have worked particularly hard over the term to develop reading will receive a McDonalds meal as a reward.  This could be the most words read, the greatest number of books read, the effort put in, the number of quizzes or anything else that staff feel that pupils have put in effort with reading. 

11th December  Nativity performance 

All parents/carers of primary pupils are invited into school to attend the school nativity play and watch the performance. This will be in the afternoon with more details to follow. 


17th December Christmas Dinner/jumper day 

Pupils will be allowed to come into school wearing Christmas jumper/non-uniform and will be able to have a Christmas lunch, if pupils have a packed lunch they can still order a Christmas lunch by informing the school office, likewise pupils can still have their own packed lunch.  


18th December Christmas performance 

Parents and carers of those pupils in the talent show are invited to come into school and watch the show.  This will take place in the afternoon with more details to follow. 

If you need more information or require any other details please don’t hesitate to contact school via the usual channels.  

Regards
Lee Davis 
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